
                     

  

 
  
 

  

 

                
             

              
     

 
     

January 3, 2023 

Marie Barcellos 
Manager, Team IV 
Financial Planning 
City of Toronto 
Marie.Barcellos@toronto.ca 

Dear Ms. Barcellos, 

As per Section 11.3.2 of the TAF/City of Toronto Relationship Framework, please accept this letter of 
transmittal for the Toronto Atmospheric Fund (TAF) annual budget. This budget submission complies 
with the most current City operating and capital budget submission guidelines and is provided for 
review and approval through Council’s budget processes. 

Regards, 

Parminder Sandhu 
Chair of the Board of Directors 
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